
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

August 19th Program  
Our guest will be the Hon. Ron 
Nirenberg, Mayor of San Antonio.  The 
Mayor will be discussing currents events 
in the city and important projects the city 
has on the agenda.   Please join us for 
this important meeting.   The meeting 
begins at 8:30 am at Luby’s, 
Huebner@Floyd Curl.      
           Continental Breakfast $7   
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Reflections from the Pat Maloney, Sr. PSA Dinner 

 
 Our 16th annual Pat Maloney, Sr. Public Service Award dinner 
was Thursday, August 3.  Our two honorees,  St. Sen. Roland 
Gutierrez and St. Sen. José Menendez, were outstanding and 
their contributions to our city, county and state are numerous.  
Below are comments attendees had about the dinner.  If you 
missed it this year, please make it your plan to attend in 2024.  

 
“This was my first time attending the Pat Maloney, Sr. 

Public Service Award dinner.  It was amazing and more 

exciting and energizing than I expected.  I’m making 

my plans to attend next year.”             Mary S.  

 

 

“I’ve attended the dinner almost every year.  

This year the food was wonderful, especially the 

salad dressing.  I was tempted to drink what 

was left! Great time, NWD!”              Milton F.                       

 

 

“We attended many times, but this one was the 
most inspiring and energizing.  It was great.  A 
great kick-off for the 2024 campaign season.” 
                                        Rosey and Sabas A. 

 
“Great honorees, great venue, great food, great 
Democrats.  When is the 2024 dinner?  I’ll be 
there.   Thanks NWD.”                 Robert C. 
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“After all the inhuman treatment at the border, it 

was wonderful to be in the company of caring 

Democrats.  I’m so proud of our 2 state senators.  

Thanks NWD for the great work to put this 

together.”                               Joe R.   

 
“The Pat Maloney, Sr. Public Service Award Dinner 

was excellent and dare I say ‘elegant’.  Thank you 

to NWD for putting this together.  The food was 

outstanding and the venue was amazing.  I can’t 

wait until next year.”                   David M.   

                                             
 

“Thanks for doing this great dinner, NWD.  All 

your hard work at getting the vote out makes a 

difference.  Continue with your work.” 

                                                         Louis E.     
 

 

“The dinner was wonderful.  We were delighted 

to be there as guests of Ruth Stewart.  Such 

outstanding gentlemen as honorees.”  

                                              Kathryn and Jean 

 
“Everyone that has sent texts, emails or phoned us about 
the dinner were all extremely pleased and had a great time.  
We are grateful that Democrats are committed to doing 
what’s right and working hard for all Texans.” 
                                                Executive Committee, NWD 
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IMPORTANT DATES  
 

August 19     Northwest Democrats Meeting 
 

September 4     Labor Day 
 

September 16   Northwest Democrats Meeting 
 

October 21        Northwest Democrats Meeting 
 

 


